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Friday 22nd July 2022 

Multi Academy Trust  

Our Mission, Vision and Values  

 

Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our  communities, where everyone succeeds.  

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are  happy, respectful and challenging, where everyone feels 
valued and  able to reach their full potential.  

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility. 

Tregony School Three Rs 

 

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

I can hardly believe that the school year is over! It has certainly been  busy with a return to pre-covid activities. We are so proud of 

our pupils - for some of them,  this being their first full year at school for three years.  We have had so many successes, not least 

our very pleasing EYFS, SATs and phonics results, which were all above national averages.  We have returned to a full curriculum 

and resumed trips, visits, music tuition and extracurricular activities so that our pupils have a full and varied education, which 

allows everyone to flourish.  We have increased our school in size by adding an additional class in Key Stage 1 and our nursery is 

growing from strength to strength.  I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and also to our parent/family  helpers who 

give up their time to support the school with trips, visits and events. Your support enables us to provide our pupils with the wider 

opportunities of school life and would not happen without you.  If you would like to become a volunteer, please see Mrs Kirby in 

the school office; we welcome support for  our families and the wider community. 

On behalf of my staff and I, I  would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your kind words, cards and gifts, they are very 

much appreciated.  

We are proud of the achievements of our Year 6 pupils and know that we send them onto secondary school having had some 

wonderful, memorable learning experiences, with strong key skills. We value many things at Tregony C P School, but not all are 

measurable – sporting, music, drama, art and citizenship skills are all celebrated widely. Our year 6s have a range of talents and 
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skills and we had a lovely celebration on Thursday evening with them and their families, thank you.  Parents planned a barbecue 

and pupils shared their memories and were given an Oscar for their achievements.  Please see the photographs on Facebook.  

Towan Class have had a lovely week taking part in child initiated play for the last time before becoming Year 1s.  In English, they 

have been discussing what would be behind the secret door. They have worked hard to practise their end of term song and have 

enjoyed making dens and exploring/comparing different types of sticks. Towan Class have been a super class this year and they 

will be dearly missed.  

Summers Class have had fun this week, designing, making and eating a triple flavoured jelly!  First, they tasted different flavours 

of jelly, then they chose what flavours they would like and drew a design.  Over the next three days they made the different layers 

to their jellies and finally today, they ate them!   

Years 3 and 4 have been busy. They have enjoyed researching their own topics and presenting their findings to the class on Google 

Slides. They have also been reading and performing poetry and creating tessellation art.  

Year 5 and 6 had a fun-filled few days at Delaware Outdoor Education Centre. They all took part in adventurous activities and 

excelled, showing great resilience and determination. Climbing and canoeing were the most popular activities, followed by archery 

and a moorland adventure where the children had a go at weaselling. We are all really proud of them, confidently sleeping two 

nights away from home and enjoying time with their friends.  

I wish you all  a restful, sunny summer holiday with your lovely children and look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 6th 

September.  It is important that all children are back at school for the first day of term.  Don't forget, I invite all of our new 

reception parents for a cup of tea/coffee after you have dropped your children off for their first day at school - there will be tissues 

at the ready! Thank you.  

 

Kate Douglass 

 

Headteacher 

 
The School Council has supported us with deciding the cultures of our school.  We have decided on Tregony’s ‘Three Rs’ - 

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient. 

 

 
For your information, the majority of letters will be sent via 

email so please check your inbox frequently! Thank you. 

 

 
 Respectful, Responsible and Resilient 

 

Responsibility 

 

Showing responsibility for our school environment 
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● School Starts September 2022 Tuesday 6th September  

Inset Days for 2022/23 

● Monday 5th September 2022 

● Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

● Friday 9th June 2023 

New School Year 2022 

Return to school on Tuesday 6th September 

Finally, don’t forget to check our website for school related information. Each class has a page and a blog so you can see what your 

child is learning at school.  You can also add us on Facebook to keep up-to-date with news, reminders and photos.  

 

 
 

Little Carne:  

Towan:  

Summers:  

Portholland:  

Porthcurnick:  

Porthluney:   

 
Little Carne: Learning to Learn: Harrison  

Class Award: Sophie  

Towan: Learning to learn: Monty 

Class Award: Agnes 

Summers:  Learning to Learn: Brandon 

Class Award:  George 

Porthcurnick: Learning to Learn: Jayden 

Class Award: Rowan 

Portholland:  Learning Learn: Annie 

Class Award: Maxim 

Porthluney: Learning to Learn: Krystal 

Class Award: Leonora 

P.E Role Model: Tristan C 
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Team captains and points 

Godrevy: Krystal and Caitlin - 1258 

Trevose: Jago and Anna - 1054 

St Antony: Elowyn and Curtis - 1240 

Lizard: Isaac and Megan - 1048 

Towan: 94.64% 

Summers: 93.87% 

Porthcurnick:   92.33% 

Portholland:  95.36% 

Porthluney: 98% 

 

White band -  

Yellow band -  

Orange band -  

Blue band -  

Green band -  

Brown band -  

Black band -  

 

 

 
 

With the lighter evenings and warmer weather, children will be outside more.  Below is a link to some road safety 

sites to help keep your children safe! 

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/road-safety-children-under-

seven#:~:text=hold%20your%20child's%20hand%20%2D%20don,pavement%20away%20from%20the%20traffic 

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/taxonomy/term/512 
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